
From: Tori Beth Black
To: 'cynthia.m.king4.mil@mail.mil' <cynthia.m.king4.mil@mail.mil>

Date: 7/24/2017 11:50:20 AM
Subject: Videos from Friday's Visit

Good morning!
 
Thank you again for everything you all did to make Friday happen! It was a wonderful experience and the Lt. Gov. 
gained so much knowledge.
 
I did want to follow up about the two videos that were shown to us that morning. Would it be possible for us to share 
those on Facebook? The LG would love to share what you all do and he thought they were great visuals for that.
 
Thank you!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
864-617-7973
 
 

mailto:Tori%20Beth%20Black
mailto:cynthia.m.king4.mil@mail.mil

